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St Peter’s 
Glenfield 

 
 
 
The services of a professional adviser with relevant conservation accreditation is needed  
at St Peter’s Church, Church Road, Glenfield, Leicester LE3 8DP. The Church is Grade II listed.  
 
The professional adviser would be required to undertake the Quinquennial Inspection during  
2024, and submit their report in accordance with the Diocese of Leicester Scheme. The  
appointment would also be for any remedial works arising as a result of that inspection.  
 
Interested parties are invited to submit the attached Fee Quotation form, along with an  
example of a recent and typical QI for another church, to the Rector by post or by email by 
Monday 8 July 2024. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact Glenise Bowyer, churchwarden, by email at 
gmbowyer@aol.com or by telephone at 0116 296 4546. 
 
Further details of the requirements of the Scheme are available on the Diocesan website, see  
https://www.leicester.anglican.org/quinquennial-inspections/ 
 
 
Richard Trethewey 
Rector 
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